

Senator Martins Congratulates Floral Park Memorial High School's Class of 2016

JACK M. MARTINS June 27, 2016

ISSUE: EDUCATION



Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently attended the graduation ceremony for Floral Park Memorial High School's Class of 2016. Senator Martins spoke at the graduation to offer his best wishes for continued success and congratulated the graduates on receiving their high school diploma.

Senator Martins (left) is pictured with (left to right) Laura Ferone, President of the Floral Park-Bellerose School District Board of Education and member of the Sewanhaka Central

High School District Board of Education, Floral Park High School student RJ Lascala, and Floral Park Memorial High School Principal Dr. Kathleen Sottile.